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Looking for New Members to Join the Newtonville Area Council

FEBRUARY 1, 2022 — The nine-member Newtonville Area Council is an official elected body authorized
by the City Charter. Its purposes are to facilitate communication between Newtonville residents and the
City Council and other city departments, to work with residents on a variety of local issues, and to foster
community engagement through special events such as Village Day.

The Newtonville Area Council meets on the second Thursday of every month, and our meetings are open to
the public.

We currently have 3 vacancies on the Council and invite civic-minded Newtonville residents to apply.
Applicants must be over 18 years old and live within the Newtonville Area catchment area to apply. Click
here to review the catchment area map or here to see if your address is within the catchment area.

If interested, please submit a short Statement of Interest and professional resume (if you have one) on or
before February 21, 2022 to NewtonvilleAreaCouncil@newtonma.gov.

The Newtonville Area Council will be holding a special meeting on Wednesday, February 231 at 7pm to
interview interested applicants. At the following regular meeting on Thursday, March 10, we will elect up to
3 applicants to the Council by a vote of 2/3 of the current Council as required by the Newtonville Area Council
bylaws.

If you have any questions about the process or the Council, please contact Jennifer Bentley, Newtonville
Area Council President at 617-515-6553 or jbentley@newtonma.gov.

Thank you for your consideration and willingness to serve your fellow Newtonville neighbors.



